Subject: [freegeek-paidworkers] Communications Committee Bulletin, 11/3/12

From: Mark Kille <mkille@freegeek.org>

Date: 11/03/2012 10:47 PM

To: All paid workers at Free Geek <paidworkers@lists.freegeek.org>, regulars@lists.freegeek.org, "board-discuss@lists.freegeek.org" <board-

discuss@lists.freegeek.org>

COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE BULLETIN November 3, 2012

What happened this week?

--The Board met with the NAO consultant to begin discussing the scope of their work over the next two months. The details should be finalized and available for sharing by next Saturday.

Where are those promised Communications Committee introductions?

- --Misty Fall: Misty first came to Free Geek as a Non-Profit Apprentice in July 2011. After her year of service, where she contributed to Public Relations along with her front-line and Inreach duties, she decided to stay on as a Front Desk & Receiving Associate.
- --Mark Kille: Mark is Free Geek's Human Resources Administrator. He also spends a fair amount of time in Receiving. Before joining the Collective in January 2012, he was a library administrator for over a decade.
- --Larry Lloyd: Larry is the Acting Treasurer of the Board. He logged almost 400 hours as a volunteer before joining the Board in October 2011. His full-time job is property management.
- --Mary Meier: Mary Meier is a long-time Build Instructor at Free Geek.

Sincerely, Your Communications Committee

- -

Mark Kille, HR Administrator Free Geek | 1731 SE 10th Avenue | Portland, OR 97214 503-232-9350 x112 | mkille@freegeek.org

paidworkers mailing list
paidworkers@lists.freegeek.org
http://lists.freegeek.org/listinfo/paidworkers

1 of 1 01/24/2013 03:19 PM